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 The New Year has started with snow and ice, not a lot, but enough.  COVID-19 has delayed the 

roofers from fixing the leaks in the roof of the museum store and the snow and ice furthered the delay.  

The amount of rain and snow has been light enough that the leaks in the roof haven’t made the floor of 

the museum store an issue.  D&D will hopefully have the roof fixed the second week of January.   

 The calendar sales did well this year, down to less than 5 calendars.  Eugene did an excellent job 

again.    We may have to consider increasing the number printed for next year.  I did find out that the PO 

no longer accepts shipping them as media mail.  So, for a couple bucks more they must go first class. 

 I don’t have much else to report on, discussion of opening the museum is ongoing.  When and 

how remains up in the air.   
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